
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 26, 2021 
 
      
Board Secretary/Registrar   
Ontario Energy Board   
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St.  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Sent via email: registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2019-0166 – MPAC Response to OPI Request for New Evidence 
Submission 
 
Attached, please find the sworn affidavit of Ryan Ford, which MPAC wishes to file in 
response to the Ontario Petroleum Institute (OPI)’s New Evidence. 
 
MPAC was advised that if after it received responses to its interrogatories it felt additional 
evidence was required, we were to file a letter indicating the nature of the evidence we 
wish to file. As MPAC does not intend to make interrogatories with respect to the Affidavit 
of Mr. McIntosh, and in the interest of expediency and the Board’s comments in 
Procedural Order No. 6 that “it is appropriate to have all potentially relevant information 
on the record to allow for a comprehensive review and decision on this application”, I 
therefore provide the attached Affidavit of Ryan Ford, sworn today. 
 
I would also reiterate the statement included in my letter to the Board dated January 8, 
2021 with respect to OPI’s proposed submission that fairness dictates that MPAC should 
be granted the same opportunity to respond to OPI’s evidence that OPI had with respect 
to MPAC’s.  
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Jennifer A. Barlow 
JAB/ms 
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